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PORT OF GERALDTON  
LOCAL MARINE NOTICE 
08 / 2024  
 

All current Local Marine Notices are available on our website: https://www.midwestports.com.au/operations/shipping.aspx 
Port of Geraldton Marine Team / Phone +61 8 99 640 505 / shipping@midwestports.com.au 

  

Number: 08 / 2024      Date Issued: 01 March 2024     
 

Date of effect: 01 March 2024 

Details: Mandatory Berthing Application Form for All Vessels 

Former Notice: NA 

Charts & Publications: AUS 81 & AUS 751 

Attachments: MWPA Berth Application Form 
 
Mariners are advised that effective 01 March 2024, all vessels visiting the Port of Geraldton are 
required to complete and return the attached MWPA Berthing Application Form. 

The MWPA Berthing Application Form must be submitted at least four (4) days prior to 
arrival.  Delays in submitting this form may result in delays or cancellation of the vessels 
movement. 

Completed Forms are to be emailed to shipping@midwestports.com.au 

Full terms and Conditions of the Berthing Application can be found here:  Terms and Conditions 

 

Any questions or feedback regarding this Local Marine Notice should be addressed to the             
Mid West Port Authority Marine Team.  

             
 
 
 

Heathcliff Pimento  

Harbour Master (Geraldton) 

MWPA Berthing Application Form 
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